
 

A Season to Say 
 

 

 

This season, the Children’s Room is making it easier for children to 

write or make thank you cards for the gifts they have received from 

friends and family.  

 

Please stop by and use our craft supplies to make a thank you card, or 

any other type of greeting card you wish to create!  

 

 

Friday, December 29 & 

 Saturday, December 30  

from 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 


